
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEED THE “SMORE NEWS” aka GENERAL ORDERS IN PRINT FOR 2025-2026??? 
 

 

AGAIN, THIS YEAR, if your Auxiliary has no access to a computer or any other 

way to get the “SMORE NEWS” and Chairmen’s bulletins on-line (from the – 

vfwauxwi.org website), for $35 for the 2025-2026 year, the Department 

Secretary will snail mail them to you along with all other necessary paperwork 

for the year. 
 

Fill out this form with your payment and return to: 
 

Lenore Otto, Dept VFWA Treasurer 

1383 W Wisconsin Ave 

Oconomowoc, WI   53066 
 

Make an Auxiliary Check for $35 payable to VFWA-WI, earmark check -

“Smore News” 
 

Please print clearly: 

 

Auxiliary Name & Number______________________________________________________ 

 

Mail to: (Check One) _______President         or          _______Secretary 

 

Provide Mailing Address:  Name: _________________________________________________ 

 

                                            Address: ________________________________________________ 

 

                                            City: ____________________________State________Zip________ 

 

  


